
 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices 

March 25th  -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

March 26th  -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm  

March 26th  
-  Messy Church in the Gym 5:00 – 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

week 

A Special Vestry Meeting will be held on Sunday, April 12, 2015  

All baptized persons 15 years of age or older who have been 

attending the church for three months or more are invited and 

encouraged to attend. The agenda for this Special Vestry meeting 

consists of one item: the revised budget proposed for 2015.   

Your attendance is very welcome. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● Evergreen Service  

There will be a regular St. Catherine's service at Evergreen Care Facility on March 22, at 4:00 p.m.  

We will be singing our hymns 'a cappella'. Any and all voices would be most welcome. 
 

● Cookie Donations   

Cookies donations for the Homeless Shelter may be dropped off in the kitchen by Tuesday morning. 
 

● Reminder: No Women’s Group Meeting in March 

There will be no regular Women's Group meeting this month. Our next meeting will be April 28th, when 

we have been invited by Tony Dodd to attend The Milleraires Big Band concert (with Tony on 

trombone) here at St. Catherine's. As this is a fundraiser, it has been suggested that contributions of 

cookies and squares would be greatly appreciated for the coffee and tea time during the evening. 

Please see Bonnie Grundy for further details.    

 

        

 

Meeting God in Mark   ●   Lenten Book Study  
 

Session 3: A Lifelong Passion 
 

Christine will be leading the third discussion session on 

the Rowan Williams book Meeting God in Mark 

  

 

PWRDF Action 

Primate's World Relief & Development Fund has announced they are sending an initial $20,000 for Vanuatu 

after Cyclone Pam hit the small country this past weekend.   According to a BBC article the storm has “wiped 

out” all development of recent years. The country needs to rebuild “everything”.  PWRDF are in contact with 

the "ACT Alliance" (Action by Churches Together) about the relief needs in Vanuatu. 

You can support PWRDF relief efforts in Vanuatu online: designate your donation for “Vanuatu Response”           

By Phone: For credit card donations contact Jennifer Brown 

416-924-9192 ext. 355;      1-866-308-7973 

Please do not send your credit card number by email or fax. 
 

By Mail: Make cheques payable to “PWRDF”, mark them for “Vanuatu”  

addressed to: 

The Primate’s World Relief and Development Fund 

The Anglican Church of Canada 

80 Hayden Street 

Toronto, Ontario  M4Y 3G2  
 

      Sunday, March 22nd  at 12 noon    or     Tuesday, March 24th  at 7 pm 
 

http://pwrdf.org/give/ 


